
 

 

15 March 2021 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
 
 
Re: Frequency change - FCC ID:  DYY2410  
 
Codan Limited hereby request that the lower frequency applicable to our HF radio; the 
Sentry-H 6110-MP (Type 2410) be changed from 1.6MHz to 1.5MHz. 
 
This change does not involve any hardware changes to the product; the existing platform 
design allows for this update to be applied through our licensing options available on the 
product. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Bruce Johnson 
Senior RF Design Engineer  


